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Counsel

November 6,2007

Elena Ruth Sassower
Center for Judicial Accountability
P.O. Box 8220
White Plains, New York 10602

Dear Ms. Sassower:

Your October 26,2007, complaint against Clerk William Suter and other
employees of the Supreme Court Clerk's Office has been referred to this office. The
actions taken by the Clerk's Office in this matter have been consistent with Court rules
and policies. No response will be provided to future correspondence on these issues.
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